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Need help with your mental health? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whizz App 

Local police have received a number of offences of 

blackmail of children and teenagers, who have downloaded 

the WHIZZ app on their phone. In these cases, the child or 

young person has begun chatting on the app and built up a 

rapport, where they have continued the conversation on 

WhatsApp. The child or young person has then been 

coerced into sending an inappropriate photo. Furthermore, 

the suspect then demands £100 otherwise the picture will be 

sent virally to friends, family and wider groups. 

It has come to our attention that many children at Chipstead 

Valley continue to use social media accounts at home, such 

as Snapchat, TikTok, WhatsApp and Instagram, whilst being 

under age.  

Several parents and children have reported inappropriate 

use of these apps and this is causing some concern and 

upset for them. It is important to note that content on social 

media is not always regulated and inappropriate material is 

often not removed immediately.  

These apps have an age limit for a reason and very often 

primary school aged children have not yet developed the 

emotional maturity to be able to deal with issues that arise. 

It is your responsibility as a parent/guardian to ensure 

your child/ren is/are safe. 

 

 

 

 

 

Seeking Help 

Being a parent can be challenging in everyday situations. 

Now, more than ever, taking care of your mental health is 

important. With the cost of living increasing, if you're 

struggling, it's okay to reach out for support from friends and 

families. There are also plenty of organisations that are here 

to help. 

Throughout our Wellbeing Curriculum at school, children 

have the opportunity to talk about their emotions and share 

any worries or concerns with their teachers.  

 

If you need emotional or financial support, at Chipstead 

Valley, we are here for you and can often point you in the 

right direction of a service who can help you out. Please 

contact a member of the safeguarding team, who will be 

more than happy to listen and help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our safeguarding team are here to listen, help and 

support your family. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mind Matters (Surrey) is an 

easy way to self-refer for 

mental health support. If 

speaking to someone is too 

much, you can use the 

online chat to refer yourself 

into the service. You will 

then receive a telephone 

assessment and will be 

sign-posted to receive the 

relevant help.  

https://www.mindmattersnhs

.co.uk/ 

Benefits Support 

Find out what support you might be able to get to help with 

your living costs. You can get benefits and other financial 

support if you’re eligible:  

https://www.gov.uk/check-benefits-financial-support/y 

 

https://www.gov.uk/check-benefits-financial-support/y
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Free Uniform 

This half term, we hosted another free uniform exchange, 

to help support families- it is also a great way to be 

sustainable. If you are in need of school uniform, please let 

us know. We have a stock of jumpers, cardigans and 

dresses available for families. Throughout the year, we will 

run more uniform exchanges, so keep an eye out for future 

dates. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

A big thank you for your delicious baked donations 

towards our Macmillan Coffee morning and to all 

of those who attended. We raised nearly £200 

for this amazing cause- thank you! 

Attendance 

We are sure that like us, you as parents and carers realise 

the importance of attendance and punctuality. At CVPS, we 

continue to work hard to try to raise attendance levels and to 

reduce instances of lateness. 

 

There is much evidence to show that good attendance plays 

a vital role in helping your child to achieve their potential. 

We also know that poor attendance can lead to other 

problems for children. 

 

How can you help your child attend school regularly? 

• Talk to your child about school. Take a positive interest 

in your child's work, including homework; 

• Make sure your child understands why school is 

important; 

• Get everything ready for school the night before; 

• Arrange appointments before or after school or during 

the school holidays; 

• Take holidays during school holidays and not during 

term time; 

• Set your alarm and your child’s alarm clock- see who 

can beat the clock! 

• Only grant days at home for genuine illness (you will 

know!) 

• If your child is slightly under the weather, still send them 

into school- children often start feeling better as the day 

goes on and they get busy, and if the school is worried, 

we will call; 

• Children can attend school if they are taking medicines 

- speak to the school office. We can give children 

certain medications with your permission. 

 

 

Place2Be- Parenting Smart 

Place2Be have a fantastic resource 

on their website with a variety of 

different videos and resources to practically support parents 

with a wide range of issues their children may face. Topics 

range from using praise and reward to understanding about 

positive gender identity. Visit Place2Be: Parenting Smart: 

Articles. 

 

Harvest Festival Donations- Purley Food Hub 

Purley Food Hub are a fantastic charity and they have 

continued to support families in our local community, even 

providing weekly food deliveries throughout lockdown. 

As part of our Harvest Festival celebrations, we asked our 

school community for donations towards Purley Food Hub. 

We were absolutely overwhelmed by the support and 

generosity- thank you. 

If you are in need of support  

from Purley Food Hub, please  

contact Mrs White. 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/

